PROCLAMATION

Hoover Board of Education
Thank Alabama Teachers Month 2023

Whereas, the educators of Alabama play a pivotal role in shaping the future of our
great state by dedicating themselves to the noble cause of imparting knowledge, fostering
creativity, and instilling values in the hearts and minds of our youth; and

Whereas, the role of educators extends far beyond the classroom, as they serve as
mentors, role models, and inspirations to the generations they influence; and

Whereas, the Hoover City Schools District recognizes the profound impact that
teachers have on the lives of students, families, and communities, contributing to the foundation
of a solid and vibrant society; and

Whereas, it is only fitting and proper that we express our deepest gratitude and
appreciation for the hard work, sacrifices, and passion exhibited by our teachers;

Now, therefore, the Hoover Board of Education joins the Alabama State Department
of Education in proclaiming November 2023 as Thank Alabama Teachers Month. District
leaders call upon all citizens, schools, communities, and organizations to join in expressing
heartfelt appreciation to our educators for their invaluable service and dedication to advancing
knowledge and improving our state.
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